
B.COM SEPTEMBER 2015 INTAKE ORIENTATION 

The School of Business successfully held B.Com September 2015 Intake Orientation on 24th August 2015.  

Mr.Murage, representing the B.com Coordinator Mr. George Omondi, welcomed the students to the 

program and assured them of the support they need in order to achieve their objective. 

The occasion was graced by the Principal College of Humanities and Social Sciences (CHSS), Prof.Enosh 

Njeru, who congratulated the students on their admission and welcomed them to the College of 

Humanities and Social Sciences and gave a brief on the Administration structure of the University. Also 

present was Dr.Njihia, chairman Department of Management Science who also assured the student that 

they were competent enough and that’s why they were admitted for the course. 

Mr.CN Kariuki, Associate dean undergraduate studies represented the Dean School of Business Prof. 

Josiah Aduda.  He also welcomed the students into this prestigious program. 

 


